
FROM THE LAPTOP 

November 25, 2018 

Welcome to a church that excites and energizes people to Start Over here. If you 
are a guest, please stop by the Welcome Centre in the fellowship foyer and receive 
an informational booklet and a gift from Calvary Temple. Do come again!  

Today at Calvary 

Merry Christmas! This just seems like the right words to say as I look around the 
church. We are gearing up for a wonderful Christmas season. 

Evelyn Franklin will be speaking this morning. On Sunday, November 4, Evelyn 
briefly shared a report on a recent missions trip she went on. After hearing her report 
I felt we needed to hear more of her testimony as she has faithfully served God and 
followed His leading. I know she will challenge you.  

At 12:00 noon, African Church takes place in the Upper Room; at 2:30 pm the 
Singing Christmas Tree children’s choir practice, followed by the adult choir 
practicing at 3:30 pm.    

Singing Christmas Tree – December 6-9 – “See you can help!” 

Hey good looking! Have you seen yourself in the mirror yet? You look sensational! 
Look for the mirror in the foyer by the exit doors and you will see for yourself. We 
want you to see that the person in the mirror can help make this year’s Singing 
Christmas Tree a ginormous success for the glory of God. There are many ways you 
can get involved. Check out the following:  

Sponsorship – Business owners can become sponsors. Call Kathryn Anne  
(204-728-8500) at the church office. Businesses giving $100.00 or more will be 
recognized in the SCT bulletin. The deadline is this Wednesday. 

Advertising and Social Media - In the foyer on the table there are posters and 
handbills. Also, we ask that you find Calvary Temple on Facebook; like the SCT 
poster and then share it. This will really help get the word out.    

Volunteers – Sign-up sheets are on the volunteer table in the foyer. For each 
presentation we need 6 ushers, 4 parking lot attendants, 2 greeters, 1 first 
responder, and 4 who will help with janitorial duties following each presentation. 

Prayer – Please remember to keep this ministry in your prayers.  

What Goes up Must Come Down! 

On Monday, December 10, beginning at 8:30 am we will begin to take down the 
Singing Christmas Tree. Please come when you are able. Work will continue into the 
evening hours if need be. See you can help! 

Every blessing on you this week, Pastor Gary Jennings (Lead Pastor)      


